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I urge a NO vote on HB 4141.  We are a third generation farm family in the 

Willamette Valley and strongly oppose this bill that was obviously written by someone 

that doesn’t support Oregon’s agricultural industry. We are already fighting with rising 

inputs and all of our heavy harvest equipment runs on diesel.  This is a devastating 

Bill for Oregon and needs to be gone. 

Thank you 

Karen Spurlin 

Spurlin Farms Inc. 

 


